
From: Andrea McGrath   
Sent: March-17-14 4:09 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Natural gas hike  

 

Good afternoon, 
I am writing to express my deep concern for the massive rate hike that is, or will be 
requested, by Enbridge. I understand that their supply of "cheap" gas has been 
exhausted due to the extended cold this winter. Having said that, it seems to me that 
they would have foreseen this coming, that it was an inevitable event, one that should 
have been planned for. To expect to receive such an outrageous hike would cripple many 
homeowners as they struggle to pay their heating bill for next winter. 
 
I strongly suggest that Enbridge develop a better business model so that they can plan 
for the next 10 - 15 - 20 years of gas supply and request reasonable rate hikes as the 
years pass. To expect that consumers can afford such a drastic hike is unreasonable. 
Please hold Enbridge accountable for better planning and say NO to their rate hike 
request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrea McGrath 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information transmitted in this e-mail is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed and 
may contain confidential, personal and/or privileged material.  Any distribution, use or copying of this e-mail or the information it 
contains by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is unauthorized.  If you are not the intended recipient and have received this 
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message and any attachments from your system. 

 


	From: Andrea McGrath [mailto:andrea.mcgrath@ocdsb.ca]  Sent: March-17-14 4:09 PM To: BoardSec Subject: Natural gas hike



